
   
 
 
 
 

 

 
             

    
    

 
 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 
   

 
          

           

         

             

  

 

            

    

  

 

 

    
      

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261 
Dr. John Bryant, Superintendent 

NOTICE OF 

CTE BUSINESS ADVISORY COUNCIL 

MEETING 

November 17, 2021 

The Career and Technical Education Business Advisory Council will meet 

for their Fall Semester meeting on Wednesday, November 17, 2021, from 

12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the large conference room of Mills River 

Academy. Mills River Academy is located at 96 School House Road, Mills 

River, NC 28759. 

The primary purpose of the meeting will be to discuss and gain 

collaborative feedback regarding our CTE Comprehensive Local Needs 

Assessment. 

Mr. Scott Moore 
Director of Career and Technical Education

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 


